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To be more efficient notifying patients of results and pertinent medical information; we 
require a phone number with a voice mail system that has assured privacy for you. 

Having a cell or private voice mail phone number on record, has been found to be 
beneficial for patient care so as to allow pertinent medical messages to be left on those 
voice mail systems. We may use your listed cell phone for appointment reminders via 
text and/or voicemail. 

The Alamo Medical Clinic’s staff maintains patient information under HIPPA Compliance 
and its rules. All critical information, pertinent medical, financial, and demographic 
information are kept in strict confidence.  

Having a private phone number, can help us facilitate pertinent medical results to you in 
a timely fashion. This will give you better medical care. 

If you do not have such a cell phone number or voice mail system that is assured to be 
private, then we will continue our current policies of correspondence and “live person” 
call backs. This will take longer to get important information to you. The Alamo Medical 
and its staff of doctors and employees cannot be held responsible for any time delay in 
notifying you of any critical, medical results if a private phone number with voice mail 
system is not made available to the staff. 

[   ] Alamo Medical Clinic can send/fax laboratory results to patients listed address. 

(             ) ________________________________________________ 

Cell or phone number with Voice Mail 

EMAIL ADDRESS (used for important clinical information) 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________  ___________________________  __________ 

Print Name     Signature           Date 


